TERRY MEETS THE TEAM

ERRY is eleven vears old and suffers
from leukaemia. He was one of the
patients interviewed by Rolf Harris in his
Christmas morning Television programme.
We have known about Terry for some
time and have done what we could to help.
Our Treasurer went shopping to get some
tapes for Terry’s recording machine and
when the owner of our Surbiton photo-
graphic shop heard who the tapes were for,
he promptly gave them, together with five
records for Terry’s record-player.

When our Treasurer discovered that her
new neighbour was a Chelsea footballer,
and knowing that Terry was a Chelsea fan,
she mentioned this to Chris Garland, who
went along to see Terry, armed with a
scarf and team photograph. _

Next, Chris arranged for Terry to visit
Chelsea Football Club. Our photographic
shop provided Terry with a camera, films
and flash bulbs for his visit, and Terry
was picked up by Peter Osgood and taken in
his Jaguar to meet all the team. He returned
with an autographed football,

We are so grateful to all who helped to
give Terry so much happiness.

National Society for Cancer Relief.
News-Letter (Surbiton Committee
Report), February, 1972,

PROGRAMMES WANTED

I would like to buy the following Chelsea
back numbers: v. Leeds (10.1.70); v.
Everton (Charity Shield (9.8.70).

D. (Connor, 80 Jerningham Road,
New Cross, London, S.E.14.

Your letters should
be of not more than
150 words and ad-
dressed to “In off
the Post", Chelsea
2 F.C., Fulham Road, 2

London, S.W.6.

LOST AT WEMBLEY

WONDER if any supporter found a
camera which I lost at Wembley on
League Cup Final day.

I was in B21 section and in the excite-
ment of Osgood scoring it must have fallen
out of my pocket. I didn’t notice it was
missing until about half-way through the
second half and by that time I had moved
with the crowd to a different position.

I was in the middle of Chelsea sup-
porters, so hope one of them picked it up
and handed it in. I have also written to
Wembley.

Stewart MacAlpine.

7 Elmers Drive,

Kingston Road,
Teddington,
Middlesex.

THANKS FROM STEVE
AM writing to send my appreciation to
all the staff at Chelsea who have sent
letters and a photograph of the team to me
since I broke my knee in November. They
really cheered me up.
Steve Tatam.
16 Stevenage Road,
East Ham,
London, E6 2AX.

DESPERATE PLEA

I am writing this in desperation, as
nowhere can I find a girl who supports
Chelsea. There must be one out there
somewhere, preferably over 20, who will
write to me.

Laurie Mann, 142 Hampton Road,
Forest Gate, London, E.7.



